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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 23rd February 2024 
‘From small beginnings come great things’  

The parable of The Mustard Seed. Matthew 13: 31-32 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It was good to see so many of you at Parent Teacher Consultations. I hope 

you found the sessions productive. If you were unable to attend and would 

like to meet with your child’s class teacher, please contact the school office. 

The children had a lively assembly this morning led by The Rock and Pop 

Foundation. The parents even enjoyed it too! The purpose of the assembly 

was to encourage children in years 2-6 to take up a musical instrument. A 

leaflet has been sent home with your child. If you would like your child to 

take up an instrument or to find out further information, please go to their 

website www.rockandpopfoundation.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day will take place on Friday 15th March. 

Children can come dressed in red for a donation of £1. 

 

 

INSET Days 
1.9.23, 4.9.23, 27.3.24, 
28.3.24, 24.5.24 
Holidays 2023-2024 

New/Changed 

Open                          Close  
 
Spring 2024 
Thu 4.1.24            Fri 9.2.24 
Mon 19.2.24       Tue 26.3.24 
 
Summer 2024 
Mon 15.4.24      Thu 24.4.24 
Mon 3.6.24        Tue 23.7.24 
 
Diary Dates 
Fri 1.3.24 Celebration 
assembly 
Thu 7.3.24 World Book Day 
Fri 15.3.24 Red Nose Day 
Fri 22.3.24  Celebration 
assembly 
Tue 26.3.23 Easter service. 
12.45pm @Cadmore church 
1.30 School finishes  
Mon 15.4.24 School opens 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 

http://www.rockandpopfoundation.com/
https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Red-nose-day.svg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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World Book Day 

Children will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. Children are 

invited to come dressed as their favourite book character for £1.  

We have organised a book swop, therefore we ask children to bring in a book 

that they no longer want so they can swop. 

 

 

Missing forest and PE kits 

We still have children coming to school without their full kit. If your child is missing part of their kit, you 

will receive a letter via your child identifying the missing items. If you have any problems, please do not 

hesitate in contacting the school office.  

 
 

Online Safety  
Staff have completed a refresher course on online safety. It is amazing but 
unnerving how the web has progressed over the years – with more and 
more games and social platforms appearing. Some of these platforms are 
great for keeping in touch with family and friends. However, some pose a 
threat to mental health and wellbeing and can put children at risk.  
  
I highly recommend that you take time to ‘swot up’ on internet safety so 

that you can safeguard your child or children. https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ is an informative 
website with some great advice and tips.   
 

 

 

As always, have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Groom 

Headteacher  
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https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
https://misslopezvilla.blogspot.com/2020/04/world-book-day.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://educ-3628.blogspot.com/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

